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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

We hope you have been enjoying the ice-

creams and sweets for sale after school on a 

Friday. Thank you for supporting this—a cool 

treat on a Friday has been very welcome over 

the last few weeks. This will continue for the 

rest of term.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all for 

our family picnic and sports day on Friday 

15th July. Please arrive at the playground 

gate between 12-12:15pm for the picnic. If 

you would like your child to have a picnic bag 

provided by school please book a lunch on 

Parent Pay. No hot meals will be served on this 

day.  

 

As you know, one of the teaching unions are 

taking industrial action for 2 days next week. 

School will be fully open as usual on these 

days.  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificates 

Congratulations to the superstar children re-

ceiving awards this week:      

Attenborough:  Esther, Ciara & Jas 

Hadid:  Adem, Ethan & Jake 

Farah: TJ, Molly, Jake & Hugo   

Kahlo: Esme, Tolulope & Scarlett 

 

Well done everyone!  

Staffing and Classes  for September  

Over the next few weeks, the children will spend some time in their September classes with their new 

teachers. Information about the class arrangements and teachers is below. Mrs Bellinger has been ap-

pointed as the Farah class teacher to replace Ms Graystone who is leaving at the end of the term.  Mrs 

Costello is also leaving and Miss Davison will be taking maternity leave from the end of the year. We also 

have two new teaching assistants starting. I will let you know their names once their pre-employment 

checks are complete.  

 Attenborough Class—Reception—Miss Pomfret 

 Hadid Class—Year 1 and Year 2—Ms Pena Harran (Mon-Weds), Mrs Bruce (Thurs/ Fri) 

 Farah Class—Year 3 and Year 4—Mrs Bellinger 

 Kahlo Class—Year 4 and Year 5  - Mr Levick 

Y6 Leavers Hoodies 

The hoodies have now been ordered and will 

be arriving next week! 

If you still need to pay for your child’s hood-

ie, please  make payment before Wednesday 

5th July on Parent Pay. Thank you. 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Dates  

Wednesday 12th July—Book Fair OPENS 

Friday 14th July— Family Picnic and Sports 

Day from 12 noon 

Friday 14th July—Book Fair CLOSES 

Thursday 20th July—Summer & Y6 Leavers 

Disco  KS1 5:30-6:30pm, KS2 8:30pm 

Tuesday 25th July—Leavers’ Service 2pm at 

Church  

Tuesday 25th July—School closes for sum-

mer holiday 

Tuesday 5th September—School reopens 

 

Click here to view term dates for 2023-24 

 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school target: 96% 
 

Whole school attendance: 91% 
 

Attenborough Class: 91% 
 

Hadid Class:  96% 
 

Farah Class: 93% 
 

Kahlo Class: 91% 
 

Well done to Hadid class. 
 
Please remember to phone the school office 
before 8.45 am if your child is unwell or at a 

medical appointment. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

On Wednesday 12th July, our school book fair 

will be open for you to browse through a wide 

variety of books for your children.  The fair will be 

open in the hall at the end of each school day , 

so please pop along and have a look. 

We are a cashless school, so all payments will 

need be made online. All you need to do is scan 

the QR code you can see on the left of 

the page and it will take you directly to 

the webpage to make payment. Don’t 

worry about trying to find this email 

again as there will be lots of QR codes 

around the book fair to scan. 

 

The book fair will be outside on sports 

day for you to have another look and 

buy any last minute books or presents. 

Books are a perfect gift! 

 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Term-Dates-2023-24.docx-1.pdf
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Attenborough — Miss Davison  

 
Busy week this week with lots of amazing 
learning! The children have been brilliant in 
their maths sessions with receptions learning 
about numbers 11-20 in more depth and how 
they are made from 10 and more and how to 
write them, whilst year 1’s have been thinking 
about mass and how heavy or light objects 
are.  
 
Muddy Monday had a science link with ex-
ploring the different types of leaves. The chil-
dren had to find and identify a leaf before 
drawing and labelling the type of leaf on their 
paper. A great job! In history we have moved 
on our transport learning from the first flight 
to the first train and we learnt about the Rain-
hill Trials competition. 
 
In area’s this week we had the grand opening 
of Attenborough’s Cafe to have some tea and 
cake. We have been exploring magnets and 
what materials and objects are magnetic and 
using our strong finger muscles to work twee-
zers to count cheerios into numicon pieces. 

 Hadid— Ms Pena Harran and Mrs Bruce  
 

We have been doing lots of learning this 
week in Hadid class, securing our number 
facts and planning our own versions of The 
Bear and the Piano story. 
 
In history we have continued learning about 
holidays in the past by looking at stories. Al-
so, we were really pleased to have a grand-
parent to visit to tell us about the holidays 
she went on when she was young. Thank you 
Heather. It really helps us to hear real ac-
counts. 
 
We were very excited to take part in a virtual 
author visit with Ed Vere, whose book ‘How 
to be a Lion’ was our first story of the year. 
He introduced us to his new book ‘The 
Artist’, modelled how to draw the dinosaur 
and encouraged us to draw our own. The 
children produced some amazing pictures. 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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Farah— Ms Graystone 

What an incredible week we have had! Foot-
ball with York City FC, athletics training ready 
for Sports Day with Mr Scaling (last week) and 
Mr Stokell this week. 
 
And of course….. A little trip to Pizza Express, 
where the wonderful staff taught us to knead 
dough, top with passata and decorate with 
chunks of mozzarella cheese, a pinch of ore-
gano and a drizzle of olive oil. The children 
then wanted to write their own restaurant visit 
review, which they finished off at home when 
they ate what they had made!  
 
We are now writing a recount of our trip out, 
to share with others. 

Kahlo—Mr Levick 
 
Another great week in Kahlo this week! Our 
highlights include: 

 Mr Scaling and Mr Levick beating the 
entire class in rounders! 

 We investigated how many different 
containers we could fill with the water in 
our water bottles; with some surprising 
results! 

 
 

https://stbarnabasprimary.co.uk/
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